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School Holiday Kids Spinal Check-ups 
Schools are busy places, with this hustle and bustle comes 
physical and emotional pressures. Carrying heavy school 
bags, physical sports, variable chair/desk heights, canteen 
food, learning pressures and peer stress can all lead to 
Spinal and nervous system wind up. Not to mention the 
Digital Device Spinal Disaster Revolution....coming to a 
neighbourhood near you!  
In short, we believe that youngsters of all ages should have 
their spines checked for signs of present and future 
problems and that the School holidays are a great time to 
see the Chiropractor for a check-up. We will have special appointment times available during 
the school holidays. Please call for an appointment. 

New Wenban Chiropractic Digital records system 
At the beginning of May, Wenban Chiropractic introduced a new computerised appointment 
diary system. With the implementation of the system it allows us to keep all your details up to 
date & streamlines appointment making. We hope that you are all finding it much easier to keep 
up your regular Chiropractic adjustments as it allows us to send reminder texts for appointments 
you have made and recalls if we haven't seen you for a while. Just like a dental reminder. We 
will be offering you this service at reception when you are next in the practice.	

Chiropractic Assistant changes 
Julie O’Brien has been at the helm of Wenban Chiropractic for over 8 years now. Julie is leaving 
us to work with her husband Ken in caravan park management. We wish Julie all the best and 
that her years continue to bring her great adventures. 

Joining us at Wenban Chiropractic to take up the Chiropractic Assistant duties will be Susie 
Curnow. Susie and her children have enjoyed the benefits of Chiropractic care for many years 
now. We are sure Susie's work skills will be a great fit in our Chiropractic Office.   

School Holiday Chiropractic Practice times 

Wenban Chiropractic will be closed from: 
Wed 27th September until Wed 4th October. We will reopen on Thursday October 5th. Our next break 
will be over the Christmas/New Year period.	

Yoga classes visit 
www.wenbanchiropractic.com.au for yoga dates & 
times 

 
 


